


“I became a member to
give back to those who gave us

our freedom. Doing for others is
such a wonderful feeling

especially when we see the need.
Great group of ladies to stand
next to all for the same great

causes.“

Sandy Slocum
Auxiliary Member

Zimmerman Unit 560



“Being a part of the Auxiliary and being
the President is a way for me to personally

give back. Our Zimmerman Unit has an
amazing group, they’re always jumping in

whenever possible to help support our
veterans and the community. We could
not do what we do without all of them.

What I LOVE most is the compassion,
love, and support we show to one another.

We have an amazing “Legion Family” and
it takes all of us coming together to make
things happen. The wonderful memories
that are created and the friendships that

are developed is something that I will
cherish for the rest of my life.”Donna Schermann

Auxiliary President
Zimmerman Unit 560



“I became a member because I
wanted to be involved and make

a difference within our
community. I love to help where

I can, donate to all the great
causes and events and enjoy

being with all the members of
the Legion Family!”

Mary Foyt
Auxiliary Member

Zimmerman Unit 560




